
INTRODUCING SAM BRADFORD: YOUR LOCAL
GREEN PARTY CAMPAIGNER IN ROSEWORTH

60 SECONDs for a SURVEY: COMPLETE IN-PERSON OR ONLINE
Sam is currently surveying residents to ensure he can be responsive to
the issues that matter to everyone. This is to help set our local campaigning
priorities in the area. We really appreciate the time people take to share ideas
with us, it’s important the work we do is collaborative and we want to ensure
everyone has a say.

help set our local priorities for change
WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR VIEWS

Sam Bradford is the local Green Party campaigner for Roseworth. He
is dedicated to making a difference in the local community and
wants to help ensure everyone’s views are heard.

Sam previously stood as a candidate in the 2024 General Election and
worked to raise the profile of important issues such as housing,
mental health, and social inequalities. He says “for too long people
have felt ignored and let-down in politics. I commit to listening to
local people about the issues that matter to them, and then
working as a community to find solutions”.
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Sam lives and works in the Roseworth area. He works in a local supermarket. Sam is active in the
community all-year-around, and not just at election time.

The Green Party

You will likely see Sam and his team around the local
area, speaking to residents on doorsteps in order to reach as many people as
possible. Alternatively, you can scan the QR code and share your views online.

We want to know how you think Roseworth can be better. Ideas shared with us
already have included reducing litter, supporting local food banks, 
and campaigning for the council to properly invest in housing.



OUR UPCOMING COMMUNITY LITTER PICK
SATURDAY 1st February AT 10:00

GREENS CARE ABOUT LOCAL PEOPLE
WE ARE MADE UP OF DEDICATED VOLUNTEERS
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 @SamBradford_GreenParty

 @SamB4Green

  Stockton and Hartlepool Greeen Party

 @SamB4Green.BlueSky.Social

Everyone is welcome to join the Green Party at our upcoming litter
pick in Roseworth. We're going to be meeting outside Roseworth
Library on Saturday 1st February at 10am. We will be able to lend
out some equipment for everyone to use.

We know that litter picking makes an immediate and visible difference
to the environment where we live, whilst also protecting wildlife. By
taking care of our neighbourhood, we can help increase feelings
of pride and safety.

With an aim to reduce litter in the area, Sam Bradford has helped organise by-monthly litter picks in
Roseworth. You can keep informed about future dates on our social media. The Green Party additionally has
litter picks organised for other areas of Stockton on different days too.

YOU CAN GET IN-TOUCH
Despite being hard at work in Roseworth, Sam will respond to
communications as soon as possible. As the press officer for the local
Green Party in his spare time, he is contactable via the following email address:
Press@StocktonHartlepool.GreenParty.org.uk

Stockton & Hartlepool Green Party cover the constituencies of Stockton North,
Stockton West, and Hartlepool. Our members and supporters are 

working together to campaign for a Green future - meaning one which is healthier, environmentally
sustainable, and fair. You can join us as a member at https://join.greenparty.org.uk.
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